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FAO All Parents and carers 

World Culture Day Celebration – Wednesday, 21st May 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Every year, UNESCO leads the celebration of World Day for Cultural Diversity for 
Dialogue and Development, highlighting not only the richness of the world’s cultures, 
but also the essential role of intercultural dialogue for achieving peace and sustainable 
development. 

To celebrate World Culture Day this year, we would like to invite members of our 
wider school family and community to come and share either information about 
an aspect of their culture and/or identity. This may be crafts, music, clothing or 
pictures so that our children get the opportunity to see the rich diversity that exists 
within Beeston. 

The event will take place on Wednesday, 21st May and will involve a variety of 
stalls being set up in our school hall where children can come and have a look 
around and talk to members of the community.  

We need parents, carers and members of the community to host stalls that 
represent their culture and/or identity. The stalls could include traditional clothing, 
items for display, quick craft activities, music, dancing, facts, books and other 
interesting artefacts. This celebration is not only limited to heritage, if you have a 
particular craft, skill, information about being eco-friendly that you would like to 
display and show the children, this is also welcome.  

If you’d like to be involved in this celebration, please can you get in touch with 
Miss Daniel, Mrs Waring or contact the School Office at office@johnclifford.school.  

 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Miss Daniel  
Assistant Headteacher, English Lead and Curriculum Curator 


